
 

 

 

This week at nursery we have been extending children's 

knowledge of growing by exploring mud and trowels. The children 

planted some grass seed and talked about how the seeds will 

start to grow. The children enjoyed making their own flowers using 

brown playdough for mud, and making flowers from tissue paper.  

The children enjoyed bringing the 'Bear Hunt' story to life using 

props in the playground. The children used their imaginations and 

knowledge of the story to recreate walking through the mud, the 

forest and finding the bear cave! They have also been mark 

making with feathers, comparing plant sizes, and making some 

impressive block models! 

 

Please could you let us know if your child will be in during the 

Easter holidays when Nursery re-opens on Wednesday 20th April - 

if your child is attending, they will need a lunchbox! 

 

We also have lots of 'Lost Property' that needs collecting! 

1st April 2022 

 

 

Star of the Week 

Sofia 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Our star of the week this week 

is Sofia for sharing her 

knowledge of counting in 

Spanish!  

 

She has been talking to her 

keyworker about some 

Spanish words, and shared 1-5 

with her friends! 



 

 

Dates for the Diary 
 

Easter Holidays: Monday 11th April - Tuesday 19th 

April.  

(open again on Wednesday 20th April) 

 
Summer Holiday: 1st August – Friday 12th August  

(back open on Monday 15th August) 

Important Reminders 

 

Consent Forms 

Please return the pupil consent forms so that we are aware of where 

we can display children's photos. 

Spare Clothes 

We are asking for any donations of socks or tights as we are running 

low on spares.  If you have, even if they are odd, they would be 

greatly appreciated. 

Lost Property 

We have lots of lost property items  - if you are missing anything 

specific, please ask, or we will put it into our spares box. 

Do you have another child 

who you would like to join us in 

September? 

Please ask us for an 

application form to complete 

so we have them on our list! 

Thank you. 


